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trouble.’

Nursery have enjoyed listening
to two topic related stories

‘Pumpkin soup’ and ‘Apple

They have had great fun,
exploring a range of activities,
following the Autumn theme.

kindness tokens.

Children have focused on
one of our special Golden
Rules ‘Being Kind’ and lots
of children have received

toA special shoutout

trophy at

her
friends.
trophy

She

aEva-Mae for winning

was so to
Morris Dancing.

off her
proud show

to

Dosbarth Elder and Holly
have opened a The
children have been very

busy being receptionists,
veterinary surgeons and

vets.

customers. They have
also enjoyed some Autumn

themed activities.

Dosbarth
and

have

have
and

They

also

enjoyedDerwen
looking at Frida Kahlo

Andy Warhol linked to their
self portraits topic.
experimented with colours

patterns.
They enjoyed outdoor

learning looking for snail
trails and finding out about

snail habitats.

EntitlementEarly
The application

process will open on
14th for

the children that
have/will turn 3
years old between
1st Sept 2022 and
8th January 2023.

November

Importance of Wellbeing

for all.

Our first Parent Connect

session will be running on

Wednesday 7th December.

1:45 - 2:45. Refreshments

included �

Flyers will be sent out

after half term.

to

All of the children
thoroughly enjoyed the
pantomime; Beauty and
the Beast. All of the

children from Nursery
right through Year 6

were mesmerised.



Year 6 children have been
at the Elfed for a Dance and

workshop,
where they have learnt
Music

how
to samba.

transition

the
Year 4 boys participated in

Aura Football Festival
on Tuesday 18th

The boys were
outstanding representing

October in
Deeside.

Westwood and the only primary
flying the flag for our cluster

of Buckley schools!

Shout outs
in the

Juniors!

Dates for your diary...

In other news...

toCongratulations
Caleb and Noah Wooton

for securing their
places in the North
East Wales Cricket

team following their
trials.

to

and

for

in

theBumper harvest from school orchard
this year. Children will be donating

apples Buckley’s Foodbank, Buckley
Cross Methodist Church Harvest,

providing cook with apples to make tasty
apple deserts class Year 5 and 6

are making apple pies and apple crumbles.

We are grateful
for P.E.

equipment
that has been
donated from

Buckley football
club.

to

Year 5 Mini Police were sworn in by the
Inspector on 13th October and were
delighted receive their uniforms.

Our next visit from PCSO Duddle is on
Friday 21st when the children will be

planning their first project.

7th
Parents

Open Evening
8th Footy

tournament @ Westwood
17th

Nursery and Early Entitlement
showcase event

*Monday
November:

15:15-17:30
*Tuesday November:

*Thursday November:

Nov - School opens.
7th

*Wednesday 7th December:
Christmas Fayre 15:15-17:00
*Wednesday 21st February:

Christmas Bingo 17:30-18:00
22nd December -

School closes for the Christmas
break.

*Monday

*Thursday

The the

andThe
for our

Buckley

whole school enjoyed going over to
Methodist Church Harvest service
with Mr. Andrew Bradley. Junior

foundation phase children prepared a lovely
service which included fantastic songs

All kind food donations
delivered to the Foodbank.

and prayers. of your
have been

to
Don’t forget

add to
our

News Padlet!
Happy

S
C

AN  THE
 Q

R CODE
 


